
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

                              New York, 22 June 2022 

Excellency, 
 

We are honored to write to you in our capacity as co-facilitators of the 

intergovernmental process on the establishment of the United Nations Youth Office. 

 

As we look forward to co-facilitating a comprehensive process that reflects 

the views of all Member States, we wish to invite Permanent Missions and Observer 

Missions in New York to a meeting to reflect on their vision and priorities for the 

establishment of the UN Youth Office.  

 

In this regard, we are pleased to convene a virtual meeting on Monday, June 27th, 

2022 from 10:00 – 13:00. The log-in details to the virtual meeting would be provided soon.  

 

We would be grateful if this letter could be circulated to all delegations ahead 

of the meeting. 
  

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

H.E. Mr. Abdulla Shahid 

President of the 76th session of the UN General Assembly 

New York 

Osama Abdelkhalek 

Ambassador 

Permanent Representative of the 

Arab Republic of Egypt to the 

United Nations 

Carolyn Rodrigues-Birkett 

Ambassador 

Permanent Representative of the  

Co-operative Republic of Guyana to the 

United Nations 


